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Mz Chairman:

I would like to congratulate you on your election as chairman of the committee
on inforrmation and would like to extend the full support of my delegation. I
wish you and other members of the bureau success in you endeavour to lead
the comunitiee toward a successful conclusion. '

On behalf of my delegation, I would also like to take this opportunity to
commend Under-Secretary-General Akasaka for his very comprehensive
presentation.

Mr Chairman:

As we add our country’s voice to this debate, my delegation wishes to associate
itself with the statement made by the distinguished representative of Argentina
on behalf of G-77 and China.

Much has been said by previous speakers and [ would not want to repeat what
they have spoken. My delegation mainly wants to emphasize the importance of
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According to the report of the Secretary General, United Nations Radio has
continued to enhance its news services, in the siz official languages, as well as
Portuguese and Kiswahili by providing news, features and special programmes
on areas of United Nations priority.

My delegation commends the very able and professional manner in which the
DPI discharges its mandate, even under difficult resource constraints.
Tanzania is very impressed with the report given that shows a huge increase in
the number of users of the Kiswahili radio website. The report shows that the
number of users has increased from 1 per cent to 21 per cent. We also welcome
the increase in the number of Kiswahili radio stations including Maarifa FM in
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